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key milestones 

• Approved in early 2022, the National 
Programme of Official Statistics recognizes 
the need to improve data on alternative care 
services for children.

• For the first time, technical workshops were 
organized, supported by UNICEF Albania, 
joining NSO and State Social Service 
(responsible reporting entity).

• Methodology was agreed among parties, 
based on the national legislation and the 
TransMonEE guideline. 



where do we 
stand?

26 indicators published 
at INSTAT’s dashboard



future considerations

• Engaging Ministry of Health and Social Protection in the technical 
discussion to advocate for a separate module under social 
protection management information system. 

• Bring the statistics closer to the policy makers – entry point are 
the upcoming National Plan for Social Protection and the National 
Plan for De-institutionalization.

• Regularity in reporting and publishing the current 
indicators/statistics. 


